
 

MASTER PLAN COMMUNITY  

OPEN HOUSE 
 

Thursday, August 1, 2024 

4:00 - 6:00 PM 

St. Philip Neri Church – Parish Hall 

11411 S. Lacore Road, Empire, MI 
 

 
At a recent joint meeting of the Village Council and Planning Commission, members 

discussed and mapped out the different ways (and locations) they think one might 

experience Empire. 

 

That mapping plus some initial results (currently with a 20% return rate) of the community 

questionnaire will be the subject of the Open House this Thursday, August 1st.  

 

Please stop into this “come and go” as you please event! 

 

This is a very casual event where members of the public can view and comment on the 

initial findings. 

 

You will have the opportunity to validate the current findings and/or share your own 

viewpoint (via stickies or verbally with the consultants). 

 

This is YOUR chance to have a voice in the Village’s future planning. No formal lecture 

or presentation is scheduled for this session. Just fun! 

 

After the open house, the Village Council and Planning Commission will hold another joint 

work session from 6 to 8 p.m. at the Glen Lake Library (10115 W. Front Street, Empire, 

MI 49630). The public is also welcome to attend if they are interested.  


